
Sale Name: April 14th Horse Auction

LOT 19 - Drifts Autumn Lena - 22 Month - 14.2HH - FIlly AQHA

ELA Soundness Policy   Covered

Registered   Yes

Breed   AQHA

Sire   Autumnator

Dam   Miss Driftin Prize

Story   Lena is a beautiful AQHA registered filly with all the great lines that show in
her confirmation and movement. She is 84% Foundation bred and looks just like her
grand-sire Smart Little Lena! AQHA tested 5 Panel N/N on her registration. Born and
raised on our ranch, halter broke, leads, lunges, loads, baths, sold UTD on shots and
deworming, negative Coggins, and hoof care. Should mature to 15'1. If you’re looking
for your next showing or working horse prospect, this is your filly, a wonderful
prospect for any discipline. Ride her, show her, work her, and then add her to your
broodmare band to preserve the bloodlines and you won’t be disappointed. Sire out of
historic money earners: Smart Little Lena $743,275 with offspring earnings at over $38
million and Autumn Boon $244,470 with offspring earnings at over $1 million. 

Description

ELA Soundness Policy: Covered
Registered: Yes
Breed: AQHA
Sire: Autumnator
Dam: Miss Driftin Prize



Lena is a beautiful AQHA registered filly with all the great lines that show in her
confirmation and movement. She is 84% Foundation bred and looks just like her grand-
sire Smart Little Lena! AQHA tested 5 Panel N/N on her registration. Born and raised
on our ranch, halter broke, leads, lunges, loads, baths, sold UTD on shots and
deworming, negative Coggins, and hoof care. Should mature to 15'1. If you’re looking
for your next showing or working horse prospect, this is your filly, a wonderful
prospect for any discipline. Ride her, show her, work her, and then add her to your
broodmare band to preserve the bloodlines and you won’t be disappointed. Sire out of
historic money earners: Smart Little Lena $743,275 with offspring earnings at over $38
million and Autumn Boon $244,470 with offspring earnings at over $1 million.
5415485719

Quantity: 1

https://www.eugenehorseauction.com/


